
NAPLS Study at MMHC: Are you concerned about your child’s mental health?
The NAPLS Study is looking for Adolescents or Young Adults (ages 12-35) with the following difficulties that have begun or worsened in the past year:

· Worrisome decline in academic, work or social functioning

· Suspiciousness or uneasiness with others

· Unusual ideas or behavior

· Increased sensitivity to sights/sounds or mistaking noises for voices or messages

· Feeling more anxious, depressed or out of touch

· Feeling like your mind is playing tricks on you 

Participation includes an initial set of assessments, a 2nd set 1 year later and a 3rd set 2 years later.
• Adolescents/young adults can earn $350 for each set of assessments.

• Family members earn $15/hour.

For more information please call: Corin at 617-754-1224 or cpilo@bidmc.harvard.edu
Participation is confidential!


